
Consultation Schedule                                                                                                    Page 1 of 1                                                                                        L&D 181211 

 

 

LEISURE AND DEVELOPMENT CONSULTATION SCHEDULE – 11TH DECEMBER 2018 

 

1 RECEIVED FROM TITLE SUBMISSION BY 

Department for Justice 
 

Stalking – A Serious Concern 21st February 2019 

  
The Department of Justice has launched a public consultation exercise: Stalking – A Serious Concern 
 
Stalking has a serious and devastating impact on those who have been victims of this type of offensive behaviour. The aim is to 
ensure that the law in Northern Ireland provides the best possible protection for all of those affected by stalking.  
 
The Department is seeking views on how the law can provide the best possible protection to victims of stalking so they can live 
safely and without fear. 
 
The consultation survey can be accessed online at: https://consultations.nidirect.gov.uk/doj-corporate-secretariat/stalking-a-
serious-concern/ 
 
As part of this consultation exercise, the Department intend to carry out a number of engagement / workshop events, early in 

the New Year. To register your interest to attend one of these events, please send your contact details to DoJCLB@justice-

ni.x.gsi.gov.uk by Friday 4 January 2019. 
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